"Music gives a soul to the universe" – Plato

Artistic Director

Angelina McLaughlin-Heil

Board of Directors

Dr. Belinda Carstens-Wickham, Secretary Kamilla McFarland, Chair of PR Shanyra Cox Ella Hudlin Amy Sellers Herman Shaw Tristan Voss, CPA Kim Wolfford

Emeritus Board Member

Prince Wells, III

Librarian

Lindsey Wolfford

January 2025

Dear Local Arts Supporters,

Thanks to donations from our caring and generous patrons, and the continued support from the city and local musicians' union, the Edwardsville Symphony makes music accessible to people of all ages and backgrounds. This is an important part of what makes Edwardsville such a great community in which to live. Please help continue this tradition through your support.

Since its founding in 2018, the Edwardsville Symphony has fostered cultural enrichment in the arts through musical performances that create a spirit of community and promote a greater appreciation of the arts in the region. The Edwardsville Symphony performs culturally and generationally diverse programs and is dedicated to featuring talented local soloists.

The five free concerts in the City Park, performed on the last Sunday of each month during summer, is a wonderful asset for the residents of Edwardsville and beyond. Because it is a full orchestra with strings, woodwinds, brass, and percussion, the musicians are able to perform a full range of different types of music, including the works of famous composers in their full glory.

In addition to supporting the local talented musicians, your donations help cover other related expenses. The orchestra needs financial support to supplement the costs of soloists, the concert master, guest conductors and miscellaneous expenses such as, truck rentals for transporting equipment, insurance, printing, signs, a craft table for kids, and others.

The Edwardsville Symphony is a 501(c)(3) tax exempt non-profit. Your donation may be tax deductible.

For further information, you may contact the conductor, Angelina Mclaughlin-Heil, at amclaughlinheil@gmail.com.

Please return the following Sponsorship/Donation request form.

We are most grateful for your support.

The Edwardsville Symphony Board of Directors

SPONSORSHIP/ DONATION FORM-Edwardsville Symphony

Contact Information

Name	
Company	
Address	
City, State, Zip	
Phone	
Email	

We are grateful for your sponsorship!

We appreciate donations of any amount. If you are able to donate a larger amount, our tiers are below.

Quartet Tier - \$500

- Your logo on Edwardsville Symphony posters and social media posts
 Verbal appreciation during concert announcements at the Edwardsville City Park
 - Trio Tier \$750
 - o Everything above plus:
- Your logo on our Edwardsville Symphony reusable canvas tote bags and t-shirts sold at concerts. Your logo will be added went we order a new batch of shirts.

Duet Tier - \$1,000

- o Everything above plus:
- o "A Proud Supporter of the Symphony" plaque
- A table to promote your services at each concert

Solo Tier - \$1,500

- o Everything above plus:
- o Your banner on stage during concerts
- O Your spokesperson to join the welcome announcement (1 concert, up to 3 minutes)

Please mail checks made payable to: Edwardsville Symphony P. O. Box 943 Edwardsville, IL 62025